
  

 

 

 

Howard Wong, AIA  
 

August 5, 2013 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL  
 

Mr. Ed Reiskin, Executive Director and SFMTA Board of Directors 
San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency  
 

Re:  APPEAL OF PAGODA THEATER PERMIT 

Attached:  SFMTA Permit/ CS Letter No. 198 (July 29, 2013) and DBi Letter (July 29, 2013)  
 
Dear Mr. Reiskin and SFMTA Board:   
 

This letter constitutes an Appeal of the SFMTA Demolition Permit for the Pagoda Theater 

Project.  Please inform us of any SFMTA Forms that are required to complete this Appeal. 
 
On August 1, 2013, MH Construction “posted” the 8-1/2” x 11” MTA Letter No. 198 (dated July 29, 2013)---
titled “Authorization to Proceed with Pagoda Demolition” (SEE BELOW LINK & PHOTOGRAPH).  
Although the Letter is not the typical large poster with permit application data, public process description 
and public mailings. SFMTA staff have confirmed that the Letter is the Demolition Permit.   
 

MTA LETTER AND DBI LETTER:   
http://nonorthbeachdig.org/docs/sfmta/PagodaSite/CS+Letter+No.+198+-

+Authorization+to+Proceed+with+Pagoda+Demolition.pdf 
 
 

        
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Howard Wong, AIA  
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